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There is a change coming. I know there an old saying about - if it not broken, don’t fix it
– that being said you may wonder what is changing; GRoNY’s website is not broken, it is
being changed and updated. It is planned for the new web page to go live by Sunday
evening. Just a nudge for those who may not have checked into the website
www.greyhoundrescueofny.com lately and for those who have and have sent inquiries,
now you know why some items were not viewable. Mark your calendar to check out the
updated website Sunday evening, and the events page which is filling up with familiar
clinics, and events which GRoNY has been invited. To name a few: Steve Caporizzo’s Pet
Connection event, Saratoga Farmers Market, BJ’s BBQ America, and the Carrot
Festival. GRoNY would like to say a huge thank you to our previous webmaster for the
many years and watchful technical eyes on keeping the web page active. GRoNY extends
a big welcome to the new webmaster, who has taken on the challenge of creating and
maintaining GRoNY’s updated and into the coming years website.

Gosh I broke the exciting news and now I’ve probably lost your attention to read any
further. I will just remind everyone that it is important to check your greyhound for
ticks, and yourself also. Not only because of possible Lyme disease from deer ticks
however there is now a lesser known more dangerous tick-borne illness, which effects
humans, the Powassan virus, which was documented recently in Saratoga county.

This is the part of the newsletter where I say nice chatting with you again. Remember the
longest day in meteorology has passed and now OMG days are getting shorter, so if
you have not started enjoying July, get out there with your greyhound, even if the
previous paragraph is a bit scary, there are many who do not have as much as we are
fortunate to enjoy.
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